
NEW COMPOST SITE FOR 2020 

Residents are asked to note that the location for dropping off grass 
clippings and leaves has changed to 736 Schultz Avenue (Niverville 
Business Park). The compost site behind the curling rink is now perma-
nently closed.  Branches need to be brought to the local transfer sta-
tion or a landfill site of your choosing—they will not be accepted at this 
site. 

Hours of operation will be: Monday—Friday: 2:00 pm—7:00 pm 
   Saturday: 10:00 am—4:00 pm 
   Sunday: 1:00 pm—6:00 pm 

Site will be opening in May. Please do not dump at the site until it 
is open.  Stay tuned to www.whereyoubelong.ca for an announce-
ment regarding the official opening date.  Please note that the site 
is under 24 hour surveillance. 

http://www.whereyoubelong.ca

